
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

               

 

  

 

 

                

       

     

14
th 

September 2017 

Dear Sir Madam, 

This letter is an official objection to the proposed development Bradley Hall Farm WA4 4SL. 

In your R18-106 call for sites document it states there are no ownership constraints and this land is 

available for development. There are 

certainly do have ownership constraints. 

which 





 

 
 

                   

                    

 

There are also a number of old established trees not shown on the report which I will be taking 

photos of as I am worried the Farmer is going to remove them to aid his sale of the land. 



 

 

          

     

 

               

  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

appaled at these plans and the total disrepect shown to 

them by WBC and the developers. 

I expect an official response from WBC to this objection as we will be seeking legal advise 

This has 

caused considerable stress to all the residents concerned. 




